
Christian Women Meeting 
Sunday, September 7, 2014 

 
The meeting was opened with a prayer led by President Anita Neu.  There were four women present. 
 
Minutes of the last meeting were read by Judi Schreiner.  Motion was made by Avon Vossen seconded by Judy Schutz to 
accept the minutes as read. 
 
Treasurer Report made by Judi Schreiner.   Motion was made by Judy Schutz seconded by Kelly Bautch to accept the 
report. 
 
Old Business: Eileen Hansen reported that 2 members of our parish were visited by the committee. 
The dinner for the parish was well attended and the food was delicious.  The combined parish picnic was also well 
attended, even with the rain. 
Doug Caskey reported that only one person attended the CPR class, but he would be willing to do it again. 
 
New Business : The parish will again have 2 breakfasts, one in fall, Oct 26th with groups one and two serving and the 
other the 15th of February.  Groups three and four will serve that breakfast.  Group five will help the parish life with their 
winter event. 
The dates to clean the church are October second and fourth.  Start time on Thursday is 6pm and Saturday is 9 am.  
Please plan to attend. 
 
A motion was made by Irene Rausch and seconded by Avon Vossen to adjourn the meeting.  The door prize was won by 
Irene Rausch. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Judi Schreiner 
 

Catholic United Financial 
Sunday, September 7, 2014 

 
President Barb Walz opened the meeting with a prayer.  There were 8 members present at the meeting. 
 
The minutes of the last meeting were read.  A motion by Avon Vossen to accept the minutes as read was seconded by 
Jeff Theis.  The treasurer’s report was read.  A motion by Jerry Boeckman at accept the report was seconded by Avon 
Vossen. 
 
Mass for vocation was set for October 12, 2014.  Immediately after Mass, Catholic United Foundation will have our 
Fellowship Sunday.  Judy Schutz will get the rolls and juice for the event. 
 
Delegate stipends of $25 were to be given to the 3 delegates; Barb Walz, Judy & Gene Schutz. 
 
St. Nick packages for the Religious Ed students will be handed out December 3rd.  Forty five packages are to be made up, 
4 of them without peanuts.   
 
It was brought up weather or not we should become a Parish Volunteer Team or stay with elected officers.  It was tabled 
until the next meeting. 
 
Being no further business, Jeff Theis made a motion to adjourn the meeting and it was seconded by Judy Schutz.  Fr. 
Tom closed the meeting with a prayer. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Gene Schutz. 


